

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR:: DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY:DIBRUGARH

Memo No.: DU/DR-A/8-1/17/505

Date: 05.05.2017

NOTIFICATION

As recommended by the 116th Meeting of the Under Graduate Board held on 03.05.2017, the 109th Meeting of the Academic Council, Dibrugarh University held on 05.05.2017 vide Resolution No. (03) has decided to postpone the introduction of the Choice Based Credit System (CBCS) in the Under Graduate Academic (B.A., B.Sc., and B.Com) Programmes to the 2018-2019 academic session.

The above decision has been taken by the University in view of the requirement of more intensive preparedness on pedagogy training, preparation of textbooks, mapping of the cross-disciplinary choices, etc.

Issued with due approval.

(Dr. B.C. Borah) Deputy Registrar (Academic) Dibrugarh University

Copy to:

- 1. The Vice-Chancellor, Dibrugarh University.
- 2. The Deans, Dibrugarh University.
- 3. The Registrar, Dibrugarh University.
- 4. The Controller of Examinations, Dibrugarh University.
- 5. The Director, College Development Council, Dibrugarh University.
- 6. The Director, Directorate of Open and Distance Learning, Dibrugarh University.
- All Heads and Directors of the Teaching Departments/ Centres for Studies, Dibrugarh University.
 The Principals and Directors of the Colleges/ Institutes affiliated to/ permitted by Dibrugarh
- University for information and needful.

 9. The Deputy Controllers of Examinations (A, B & C), Dibrugarh University.
- 10. The Programmer, Dibrugarh University for information and with a request to upload the notification in the D.U. Website for all concerned.
- 11. File.

(Dr. B.C. Borah)

Deputy Registrar (Academic)
Dibrugarh University